January 23, 2012

Russell Gans
Mitchell, Brisso, Delaney & Vrieze, LLP
814 Seventh St.

Eureka, CA 95501-1114

Re. Jan. 20, 2012 Letter
Dear Mr. Gans:

We recently received your response, dated Jan. 20, 2012, to our renewed request for public
records, thank you for your prompt attention. Your letter requested a bit more information
specifically regarding the investigative report our letter referenced. Mr. Martinek confirmation that
the report exists when he stated in his letter dated Aug. 1, 2011, “The investigative report of Mr.
Hale is subject to attorney client privilege and is in addition a personnel record which I am

withholding.”

We understand that you may need more time, but we feel that too much time has already
gone by and we want to get the information we are asking for as soon as possible. Please let us

know how much more time you think you will need.

Regards,

L W

Sharon L. Wolff
3 Painter St.
Rio Dell, CA 95562

Cc: Ron Henrickson



